
17. COMMUNITY CENTRE DEVELOPMENT

The Burwood/Pegasus Advocacy Team and Leisure Team reported on a proposed
development plan for increased use of community centres and the provision of
support for community centre management committees.  The Board decided:

1. To receive the report.

2. To approve the recommendations set out in the report.

3. That the Community Centre Activities Officer be appointed as soon as
possible.


